
 

 
 
 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 11 Pupils 

 

Our Ref: 87669441 

 

22 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Red Nose Day 2024 

 

This year to mark the occasion and raise money for ‘Red Nose Day’, the school will offer an opportunity for 

pupils to fundraise for this cause on Friday 15 March 2024. 

 

Parents/carers are able to make a small donation of which will be made payable on ParentMail from Friday 

15 March until Monday 18 March 2024. 

 

Red Nose Day is an annual fundraising campaign created by Comic Relief to end child poverty throughout 

the world. The organisation funds programs which help keep children safe and healthy while providing them 

with support and education. Fundraising events are held throughout the day on Red Nose Day to raise as 

much money as possible. 

 

Uniform 

 

We are asking that all pupils attend on Friday 15 March in normal school uniform adhering to all normal 

uniform rules and expectations but that if pupils wish, they can support the work of ‘Red Nose Day’ by 

wearing something red in addition to their normal school uniform, which should be of a non-permanent 

nature. Examples include red hair bands or socks. We do not want to place additional financial pressure on 

families to fund non-uniform items.  

 

The donations from the day will be sent to Comic Relief with the hope that we can help those less fortunate. 

 

We hope that the day will be fun, whilst also helping to raise money for a worthy cause. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Jo Sprakes 



Assistant Headteacher 


